
From: Scott Stewart <sstewart@arcticcontrols.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 1:29 PM 

To: Erin Shine 

Subject:Senate Bill 6  

 

Please be advised that Arctic Controls, Inc. supports the proposed Daylight Saving Time Elimination. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us at your convenience. 

 

Thank you. 
 

Best Regards, 

 
                                              

         Scott A. Stewart  
                  Scott A. Stewart 
                  President 

                  Phone: (907) 277-7555 

                  Fax: (907) 277-9295 

                  URL: www.arcticcontrols.com        
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